



A Letter to Pastors from Dr. Kenyn Cureton

Dear Pastor,

On Sunday, July 1, an estimated 2 million believers will observe the 10th annual <u>Call2Fall</u>. This time of united prayer and repentance is based upon 2 Chronicles 7:14, Joel and other important calls to pray from America's history. Can you imagine what might happen when believers in thousands of churches in all 50 states spend at least 5 minutes on their knees in prayer for our nation during their weekend worship services? Join us and let's find out!

The Call2Fall <u>website</u> has many <u>FREE tools and resources</u> for pastors and church leaders, including Sermon Starters, Bulletin Insert, PowerPoint Slides, Videos, and more.

The Call2Fall is just weeks away. Please help us get the word out to your own church and to fellow pastors during the short time before Sunday, July 1. Download the short video clips and share them with your church. Pass them on to pastors and prayer leaders you know have a heart to see America turn to God in prayer. Share the links with your Facebook friends and point them to the <u>Call2Fall site</u> and <u>Facebook</u> page.

I encourage you to set aside time in your worship services Sunday, July 1. Lead your congregation in prayer and ask all who are able to get on their knees to cry out to God for our nation. It is only appropriate for us to do this on the Sunday before we break out picnic gear, fire up the grill, and light fireworks to celebrate our nation's birthday on the Fourth of July.

Visit <u>Call2Fall.com</u> to <u>sign up your church</u> or to update your church information. By joining us, believers in your community who are looking for a participating church can find you. As we unite our hearts, fall on our knees and cry out to God, pray that He will hear our prayers, forgive our sin, and heal our land.

Kneeling for Faith, Family and Freedom,

Kenyn M. Cureton, MDiv, PhD

Vice President for Church Ministries

Family Research Council 801 G Street NW

Washington, DC 20001